Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number: #9-2-2020

Date: 9/3/2020

Subject: ASSM Latest Update

From Marcus Hensley:

Greetings Shipmates,

The memorial is still moving along nicely, and I hope you have viewed it in person or via Dan Marks Facebook page. We need several Volunteers for next week. The first is we need a working party on Monday. The more the better as we will be sorting our printed pavers into the groups they will be laid in. Starting on Wednesday at 0500 we will need folks on site the rest of the week. If you can work a time block please let me know. I am looking for 2-3 hours blocks and would appreciate an email back by tomorrow the 4th of September so I can publish the watch bill. Really appreciate everyone's support thus far. My email is marcus.d.hensley@gmail.com.

Best Regards,

Marcus Hensley ASSM Co-Chair